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March 26, 2014 (for April 2, 2014 Traffic Commission meeting)

Bicycle Board Report to Traffic Commission
HIGHLIGHTS

Accomplishments 

1. In collaboration with the City Manager and Mountain Line, developed and submitted to WVDOT a $120K Transportation Alternative Program grant application for Shared Lane Markings and R4-11 Bicycles May Use Full Lane signs at selected locations throughout the City and sheltered bicycle parking at selected bus stops.

2. A Steering Committee comprised of Bicycle Board members and the Assistant City Engineer assisted the MMMPO in completing a Bicycle plan as part of the Morgantown-Monongalia 2040 Long Range Transportation Plan.  The MPO Policy Board approved the Bicycle Plan on March 20, 2014. 

3. Developed and delivered to City Communications Manager proposals for an Allstate sponsored bicycle safety program.

4. Participated in November 14, 2013 and March 13, 2014 MPO CAC meeting.

Plans for Next Month

1. Develop responses to City Council requests from October 29 Bicycle Board presentation to Committee of the Whole.

2. Continue to support City in establishing bicycle-climbing lane on Mon Blvd. between Eighth St. and Evansdale Dr.

3. Meet with Allstate to negotiate Allstate sponsored bicycle safety program.

4. Deliver PE 212 Confident City Cycling course April 2 – May 1 at WVU.
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